
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 April 2005 

11. PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAME 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval of four new road names. 
 
 The Board resolved that the report lie on the table and that a sub-committee comprising 

Yvonne Palmer, Myra Barry and Megan Evans be appointed to meet with the author of the report to 
discuss the road names, and report back to the Board. 

 
 


